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Dear Clients: 

In an effort to streamline and improve the efficiency of the Molecular Genetics laboratory service, effective January 
1, 2023, we will no longer be offering testing for Huntington disease risk or diagnosis.  Testing for these indications 
will now be completed at North York General Hospital (NYGH), which is a large centre with a long standing focus 
on neurological disease. We believe that consolidating the testing to a single site in the province increases 
efficiency, and will allow our KHSC laboratory to focus our resources more effectively. 

The NYGH requisition is attached for your convenience, and you can also find it at 
www.nygh.on.ca/genetics/labs.  Please do not hesitate to contact us if you have questions or concerns. 

Best wishes for the holiday season from the KHSC Molecular Genetics Laboratory. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Harriet Feilotter, PhD, FCCMG 

Professor, Dept of Pathology and Molecular Medicine 

Queen’s University 

Division Chief, Laboratory Genetics 

Kingston Health Sciences Center 

 

Phone: 613 533 2932 

Email: hf4@queensu.ca  

 

HF/amc 
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